
MINUTES OF THE UNIVERITY OF NORTH GEORGIA 

PARENTS AND FAMILY ASSOCIATION 

UNG PFA 

Semi-Annual Meeting 

April 23, 2016 

8:30 a.m. 

Stewart Center Room 332 

EXCECUTIVE SESSION 

PRESENT 

Darcy Hayes (UNG Liaison) 

Pete Mistr (President) 

Rebecca Lore (Vice President) 

Michelle McGaughey (Treasurer) 

Scott Stump (Executive Secretary) (by phone) 

John Greaves (Parliamentarian / Recording Secretary) 

Lisa Davis (Non-Cadet Parent Representative) (by phone) 

The University of North Georgia Parents and Family Association Council (PFA) discussed current affairs 
via the Spring meeting. 

President Pete Mistr called the meeting to order.  

Vice President Rebecca Lore ensured that the conference call was activated for the benefit of PFA 
members not able to attend in person but able to call in.  

Parliamentarian and Recording Secretary John Greaves took the roll. 

OLD BUSINESS 

Pete Mistr made a motion to accept the minutes from our committee reports and minutes since last 
October. 

The motion was seconded by Rebecca Lore. 

The minutes and committee reports were unanimously approved. 



PRESIDENT’S REPORT 

Pete Mistr reported that Colonel Palmer declined the PFA’s offer of $500 to be used towards uniform 
needs for cadets dealing with hardships. Colonel Palmer expressed his gratitude and advised that he had 
secured other funding sources to meet the need.  

The cannon cover purchased by the PFA arrived and was in use. However, the UNG Boars Head Brigade 
logo on the cannon cover was not positioned correctly as ordered. The manufacturer agreed for the 
cannon cover to be returned and re-positioned at no additional charge.  

Tony Moss, Cadet Admissions, reported that information on the PFA and requirements for membership 
will begin appearing in the Cadet Admissions Manual. 

Pete Mistr opened the floor to discussion. Hearing none, Pete Mistr made a motion to adjourn. The 
motion was seconded by Rebecca Lore. The motion passed by unanimous consent. 

 

 

 

 

___________________________________ 
John Greaves, Secretary 
The University of North Georgia Parents and Family Association 
 


